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APRIL 23, 2018 
 

 
A regular meeting of the Wantage Township Land Use Board was held on Tuesday,  
April 17, 2018 at the Wantage Township Municipal Building.  The meeting was held in 
compliance with the provisions of the Open Public meetings act, P.L. 1975, Chapter 231.  It was 
properly noticed and posted to the public. 
 
SALUTE TO THE FLAG 
 
Mr. Cecchini invited all persons present to participate in the Pledge of Allegiance to the United 
States Flag, followed by a moment of silence. 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
PRESENT:  William DeBoer, William Gaechter, Victoria Gill, Joanne Kanapinski, Debra 
Millikin, Jon Morris, Ronald Slate, Michael Cecchini, Michael Walther.    
Absent: Larry Bono.    Also, present, William Hinkes Esq. and Engineer Harold Pellow 
 
SUSSEX BOROUGH 
Present:  Rich Klein, Katherine Little, Brad Case, Karen Vanderveer, Bruce Kristiansen, Joe 
Luna, Frank Dykstra.  Also present, Dixie Ferrington, Secretary, Michael Vreeland P.E., Ken 
Nelson, P.P. and David Brady, Esq. 
 
APPLICATION 
 
L-2018-03 
Shoprite of Sussex/Wantage #285 
Wantage Township Block 18, Lot 43 
Sussex Borough Block 104 , Lot 1.01; Block 105 Lot 1.03; Block 106, Lot 1.02 
Located adjacent to New Route 23 South, 1 Wiebel Plaza 
Preliminary Site Plan for ShopRite 
 

Sussex	Special	Jo int	
4.23.18	compressed.pdf 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Mr. Cecchini asked for a motion for adjournment. on a motion duly made by Ms. Gill, seconded 
by Ms. DeBoer and carried, the meeting adjourned at 8:24 p.m. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
                                                                                    Jeanne M. McBride 

      Secretary 


